
Municipality of West Milton 
 
The West Milton Utility Department will tentatively be flushing 
fire hydrants the week of September 11th, 2023. This is an annual 
program and is scheduled to start each morning at 3:00 a.m. and 
continue until each section is complete. 
 
The town will be split into 5 sections, and one section will be done 
each day. 

 
The dates and sections are: 

 
SECTION ONE – MONDAY September 11th 

 Donna Jane Ct. South to Hamilton St. 
 

SECTION TWO – TUESDAY September 12th  
Hamilton St. South to Philip Drive 

 
SECTION THREE – WEDNESDAY September 13th  

Philip Drive South to Woods Drive 
 

SECTION FOUR – THURSDAY September 14th  
Woods Drive South to Baker Rd; also St. Rt. 48 North to Ludlow 

Falls and the town of Ludlow Falls 
 

SECTION FIVE - FRIDAY September 15th  
Stone Meadows Subdivision, Milton Potsdam Rd. (new school) 
Black Oak Dr. Dogwood, West end of Wright, Wagner Roads 

 
Customers may notice fluctuations in pressure throughout this 

period, and some cloudiness in the water may be present. 
Customers should not do laundry in section being flushed. Any 
questions, please contact West Milton Utilities at 937-698-1500  


